9, Hudson Road,
Harlington,
Hayes,
Middlesex.

July lst, 1965.

Professor Arthur Terry,
Spanish Department,
Queen's University,
BELFAST.

Dear Sir,

I have heard,through Mr John Gili,of the
Anglo-Catalan Society, and being  a Catalan man
myself I should like to know more about it and
whether I may submit my application for membership.

Trusting that you will kindly furnish me
with such information, I remain,

Yours faithfully,

b b

M. Martin.



